

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Regional School

2341 Washington Avenue • Bellmore, NY 11710 • Tel: (516) 785-5709 • Fax: (516) 785-4468

Dear SEAS Parents,

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton School uses the School Messenger system as a means to reach out to all our families at once. Although it is used mainly as a general means of communication, we have at times used it to reach our families in an emergency.

Messages can be sent via email, phone, and text. If you have not been receiving our emails or phone messages, you need to make sure that you do not have the number blocked.

We recently sent out a text message and the final report showed that less than half of our families received the text. In order to receive the text messages we send, you need to opt in to the system so you can receive them. The process is simple:

You may opt-in at any time to receive our text messages by sending a text to 67587 with one of the following replies:

- Yes
- . Y
- Opt-in
- Subscribe

We are encouraging ALL families to opt in to the text system to ensure that you receive important messages from SEAS.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Sincerely, Mrs. Brandon

